
Dear House Rules Committee: 
 
I strongly urge a recommendation of passage for HB870.  The National Popular Vote bill would ensure 
that the only elected office in the country that's not decided by whom wins the popular vote, the 
Presidency, would now do so.  Whoever gets the most votes should win. Period. 
 
This should be a bi-partisan issue.  No matter what party you are a member of, you want your candidate 
to win if they get the most votes.  And the NPVIC does that without having to go thru a Constitutional 
Convention, which would be extraordinarily difficult, if not impossible. 
 
Thanks for your consideration.  Pass NPVIC! 
 
Tara Patterson 
21900 NW Tanager Ln 
Yamhill OR 
 


